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SUMMARY OF FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUESTS 
 
The following is a summary of freedom of information requests received during the period 22 November to 31 December 2012 
 

Ref Request Response 
18/12 (a) the cost and structure of any internal legal department that you or your 

predecessor the Police Authority had 
 
(b) the cost of any external legal expenditure that you or your predecessor 
the Police Authority have incurred 
 
for the last 5 years 
 

Further to my email of 14 December 2012 regarding the above, I can 
confirm that neither the former Lincolnshire Police Authority nor the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Lincolnshire have operated 
internal legal departments.  The cost of external legal support 
(exclusive of VAT) for the last 5 years is set out below: 
 
2008/2009  - £43,592.55 
2009/2010  - £42,522.76 
2010/2011  - £44,493.47 
2011/2012  - £49,630.25 
2012/2013* - £44,388.00 
 
*Part year expenditure for the period 1 April to 31 December 2012. 
The budgeted cost for 2012/2013 is £55,000. 
 

19/12 What is the size of your team and its annualised cost? 

 
In addition to the Police and Crime Commissioner, there are currently 
eight staff posts within the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Lincolnshire.  Please note that one of the eight 
posts has been held vacant since November 2012.  
 
The forecast spend (i.e. Salary, National Insurance and 
Superannuation costs) for the year April 2012 to March 2013 is 
£470,290.61.  Please note that this amount includes both the part-year 
costs of the vacant post (April to November 2012) and for the Police 
and Crime Commissioner (November 2012 to March 2013). 
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Ref Request Response 

20/12 
Could you please publish a list of speed cameras and how many 
prosecutions and how much revenue for each? 

Transferred to Lincolnshire Police. 

 


